Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 20185F6H20H 2= 0:56

To: Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 473018)

Inquiry on 06/19/2018 :
Inquiry:

Dear
Sir/ Madam,

Our

client Mindscope Products Inc. is going to apply the FCC certificate (product model
number: TTDL11). The EUT is a remote controller of the R/C toy. Please refer to
the attached product photo.

According

to KDB 784748 section A2---When the device is so small, or for such use that it
is impracticable to label it with the compliance statement specified in a font
that is four-point or larger, and the device does not have a display that can
show electronic labeling, then the information required shall be placed in the
instruction manual, and on the device packaging or on a removable label
attached to the device.

Please
advise if it is ok for our client to place the FCC 15.19 compliance statement
to user manual and package for this product.

Thanks.

Viola Yang

FCC response on 06/19/2018

Yes that is acceptable.

Attachment Details:
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